Reappointments to the Board of Invest
NI

The Department for the Economy has announced the reappointment of Colin
Coffey, Kieran Kennedy, Marie-Thérese McGivern and Michael McQuillan to the
Board of Invest Northern Ireland for a second term of three years effective
from 1 April 2023.

Road improvement scheme for A42
Portglenone Road/Ballymena Road and
The Diamond, Ahoghill

A carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme on the A42 Portglenone
Road/Ballymena Road and The Diamond, Ahoghill will commence on Tuesday 9 May
2023.

Civil Service 2022 Pay Award to be
implemented for non-industrial staff

The Department of Finance (DoF) has announced implementation of the 2022 Pay
Award for Northern Ireland Civil Service non-industrial staff.

DAERA welcomes publication of
responses to UK pig sector
consultation

DAERA has welcomed today’s publication of responses to a DEFRA-led
consultation on contracts within the UK pig sector.
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Consultation launches on revised
regional strategic planning policy for
renewable and low carbon energy

The Department for Infrastructure has today issued a draft revised regional
strategic planning policy on renewable and low carbon energy for 12 weeks
public consultation.
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